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Dear Professor Mora,

The Sept. 18 JOURNAL OF PHILOSOPHY lists your new |
paperback: CAMBIO DE MARCHA EN FILOSOPIA. |

Has this been translated and published in English? -
If so, 1 would like to know about it.

I will have to read it, since your comprehensions

of philesophy, today especially, are always’insightful,
and I always lesarn from, as well as usually agree with,
what yow.write.

Cordially,




